
NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

FISCAL YEAR 2024 BUDGET 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the School Board of the De Smet School District #38-2 will  

 

conduct a public hearing in the Library of the High School in De Smet, SD on  

 

Tuesday, the 25th day of July, 2023, at 5:30 PM for the purpose of considering the  

 

foregoing proposed budget for the fiscal year of July 1st, 2023 through June 30th, 2024,  

 

and its supporting data. 

 

 

Cassi Johnson, 

Business Manager 

De Smet School District #38-2 

405 Third Street SW 

De Smet, SD  57231 

 

 

Publish on July 12th and 19th, 2023 

 

Published twice at an estimated cost of $_____________.  

  

 


